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Heart of Texas Homeless Coalition General Meeting Agenda- February 21st 20202
Introductions- 			Identify your agency or if you represent the community 
Financial Report-	Shannon Eckley provided the financial report.  Motioned to accept by Travis McWhorter and seconded by Melissa Ishio.  All members approved.		
Approval of minutes- 	Previous meeting minutes were reviewed.  Michele Mason made a motion to approve.  Chelsea Strawn seconded.  All members approved.
Presentation- 	Mike Ormsby provided an update on the VA and community’s efforts to reach a functional end to veteran homelessness.  The next step is to make community leaders aware of the efforts.  Mike will keep the Coalition updated.   
	Rvey Stringer with Jesus Walks Ministry spoke about his organization and the services they provide.  Rvey has lived experience of homelessness and provided the coalition details of his experiences and how he seeks to help others.  
Action Items- 	Board Members Vote- Denise Anderson and Kelle Desouza nominations – The YAB has nominated Denise and Kelle for the board as youth with lived experiences.  It is important to have members on the board who have lived experiences of homelessness.  Their nomination was motioned by Chelsea Strawn and seconded by Travis McWhorter.  All members approved.    
Becoming a board member- Karisa described the process of becoming a board member and what the roles and responsibilities are of a board member.  The Board is seeking to broaden and diversify its membership.  Anyone who is interested in becoming a board member, please contact Shaun.  
YHDP RFP- Nicole is seeking individuals in the community who work for organizations who are not going to apply for YHDP projects to assist her in developing requests for proposals.  If you are interested, please contact Nicole.
CoC registration- Nicole has registered our CoC for the next round of CoC funding.  We had the opportunity to change the name of our CoC.  We are no longer “Waco/McLennan County CoC”.  We are now “The Heart of Texas CoC”.  This reflects the region we serve better.  

Updates and Announcements-	
[bookmark: _GoBack]				Karisa Garner was introduced as the new PATH supervisor.
Adjournment- 			
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